
 

 

 

Parents Comments:  
(Please use this space to comment on any significant learning that has taken place at home and return back to 
school) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Home task: 
Over the past two weeks, we have been talking about numbers which are one 
more or one less than a given number. At home, we would like you to practise 
with your child, for example ask them “What is one more than 8? What is one less 
than 6?” If your child needs support with this, try using objects which they can 
count.  

 
Reception Learning Letter 

22.11.19 

Activities for next week will include: 

 Reading the story of ‘The Gingerbread Man’.  
 Writing a description of the Gingerbread Man.  
 Finding out about 3D shapes. 
 Making calendars. 

 
Just a reminder: 

Information meeting for parents- Helping your child with writing at 
home- Wednesday 27th November 2.45pm 

EYFS Nativity performance- Wednesday 11th December 10am & 2 pm                                                                      

 

 


